Jim & Wilma Westhoff
13450 Gray Rd
Chanute, Ks. 66720
Ph # 620-763-2532
Fax # 620-763-2531

E-mail: jwesthoffi@ckt.net

To: Senate Agriculture Committes
Dear Senators,

My name is Wikma Westhoff| have been a professional kennet owner for the last 29 years. My husband Jim and 1, /s raising our granddaughter Natali,
Betwean the dogs and Natalie we stay very busy. | raise several different braeds. We do jove what we do.

We believe in the Kansas Pet Animal Act We have a very nice clean operation. Between our heip and my granddaughter our pups are very fiiendly. We
balong to the Kansag pet Professionals organization, we attend Quarterly meeting and also & yearly seminar to keep us informed.

We belisve our current fees of $200 are substantiaf, EROQ #40 was supposad 1o save maney by combining us with another agency last year, but now our fees
be ralsed from $200 o $500. Thisis over_ly excessive, and uncalled for. If ERQ 40 was fo save money, we wauld have hoped for a slight
We sell our puppies to Pet Stores; [ have a distributor's license. I sell very few pups for other people. 1t would make hardiship on us to have to pay duai fees.
There is very few distributors come intn state, because the fee for the out-of-state so high for them to come inthe state of Kansas .

The cumrent AG Department doas not understand, this is a PREMISES license, not a business ficense. We pay according fo many premises we have, ONE
premise is ONE licanse fee. ONE premise requires ONE inspection, Let's look at frimming the budget instead of increasing revenue, ’

i strongly believe that the Advisory Board should st be appointed by the Governor. Each on the Advisory Board (where applicable) shoulg belong to the
organization S0 many voices are heard. | believe all that sit on the board other than the private citizen {with na link to the industry) should be licensed by the

Sinceraly,

Wiima Wasthaiff
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